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To achieve the Nevada Clean Energy Fund’s mission, the organization will implement programs 
that provide clean energy financing and technical assistance to in the following five areas:  
 

 
 
In FY24, the Nevada Clean Energy Fund will continue to remain a resource to a wide range of 
stakeholders for impactful clean energy projects. NCEF’s priority work streams in FY24 include: 
 
Federal Clean Energy Funds: NCEF will continue to seek federal clean energy funds that 
support its mission and the aforementioned program focus areas. This includes submitting a 
Solar for All application to the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), submitting a 2023 EPA 
Clean School Bus application, and participating in applications to EPA’s National Clean 
Investment Fund, EPA’s Clean Communities Investment Accelerator, and the Department of 
Energy’s Renew America’s Nonprofits program. NCEF will also help build the capacity of other 
Nevada stakeholders to access federal clean energy grants, such as community lenders, 
schools, rural utilities, and local governments.  
 
Green Home Loan Program: NCEF will launch a green home loan program in Nevada focused 
on low- and moderate-income (LMI) households. The program will provide households with 
education, technical assistance, and enabling financing for accessing federal and utility 
incentives and implementing clean energy measures for the home. Contractor and community 
engagement will be core program components.  
 
Commercial Building Loan Program: NCEF will launch loan program that will enable 
commercial building owners, such as small businesses, nonprofits, and multifamily housing, to 
implement energy efficiency, electrification, and other clean energy measures. NCEF will 
expand its efforts to provide technical assistance and education to building owners about how to 
stack federal and utility incentives for clean energy measures with NCEF financing. 
 
Electric School Bus Program: NCEF will support deployment of electric school buses among 
Nevada’s school districts, including submitting a 2023 EPA Clean School Bus application on 
behalf of Nevada’s schools and, where appropriate, providing bridge financing for federal, state, 
and utility rebates and tax credits.  
 

As part of this work, NCEF will continue to expand its partnerships, raise capital from non-
federal sources (e.g., philanthropic, private), and build NCEF’s brand as a trusted, go-to 
resource for clean energy in the state.  
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